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Essential Sea KayakerThe Tent DwellersCanadian Book Review AnnualCanoe
& KayakSea KayakingNova Scotia, New Brunswick,?& Prince Edward Island
For Dummies

Frommer's Nova Scotia, New Brunswick & Prince Edward Island

Sea Kayaking in Nova Scotia

Sea Kayaking in Nova Scotia

Frommer's Nova Scotia, New Brunswick & Prince Edward Island

Voyages
Combines the logic of a lesson plan with the grace of informality to
teach the essence of kayaking.
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Canada
Nova Scotia is an attractive destination for travellers from all over
the world. This book is the authoritative independent guide to the
province's best attractions many of them well-known, but many littleknown even to Nova Scotia residents. Along with the activity guide are
reliable, independent recommendations for accommodations and dining
throughout the province. Written with local knowledge, and entirely
independent in its descriptions and recommendations, this book offers
reliable and consistent advice and comment which is unavailable from
any other source on the web or in book form. It is the key to
enjoyable and exciting travel in Nova Scotia. This new edition
includes a very wide range of activities, from sea kayaking to golf,
from shopping trips to genealogy searches. Dale Dunlop and Alison
Scott take the readers down every interesting back road in the
province.

Canada
Virtually surrounded by the sea, the ocean's salty waters pulse
through Nova Scotia's historic veins. Nova Scotia's rich folklore is
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steeped in sea-related superstitions together with fables, myths,
Scottish legends and ghost stories. Here fishermen have cast their
nets for centuries and the abundance of contemporary seafood
restaurants and historic lighthouses breathe life into their
traditions. It includes detailed sections on topics such as wildlife,
history, culture, sights and cuisine. Resident in the province David
Orkin's insider knowledge provides in-depth insight into the best B &
Bs, wineries, beaches, remote villages and top spots to see moose and
seals while cycling and walking. Interviews with locals bring the
destination to life. For everyone from the first time visitor to the
most seasoned traveller, this guide delves deeper than any other guide
to reveal the best of this fascinating province both on and off the
beaten track.

Frommer's Nova Scotia, New Brunswick & Prince Edward Island
Voyages is an exceptional book that celebrates the diversity and
splendor of the twenty-seven rivers nominated to the Canadian Heritage
Rivers system. Lynn Noel has assembled an impressive collection of
stories that are filled with a spirit of adventure, discovery, beauty,
and joy. The rivers in this book are more than flowing water, each has
a unique story to tell, and each represents an important part of our
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Canadian heritage and identity. These rivers are the threads that bind
this nation, from the Arctic Barrens to southe Ontario 's farmlands,
from Newfoundland Rocky Hills to the mountains and glaciers of British
Columbia. This is a perfect book for anyone who cares for or wishes to
lea about, Canada's Spectacular River heritage and environment. - Don
Gibson, National Manager, Canadian heritage rivers system project. The
exploration of Canada's national river conservation system in its
first ten years. Their spirit of place is captured in river songs,
folktales, and Canadian Literature, with color photographs and handdrawn maps.

Paddle Lunenburg-Queens

Discover Nova Scotia

Nova Scotia
Though geographically close the two areas covered in this sea kayaking
guidebook are as different in character as it is possible to conceive.
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The South East of England has a varied landscape of chalk cliffs,
pebble beaches, vast expanses of sand, mudflats, and river estuaries.
At one extreme the tidal Thames runs through the densely populated
City of London and at the other the deserted North Norfolk coast.

Frommer'sNova Scotia, New Brunswick & Prince Edward Island
The kayak touring, stand up paddling, and kayak fishing along the
Connecticut and Rhode Island coast is some of the finest in the
country. Most of these waters are protected from large ocean swells,
while ocean currents allow for lively waters and abundant sea life.
These conditions permit beginners and experts alike to explore the
many islands, coastal preserves, and dramatic coastlines in Long
Island Sound, Fishers Island Sound, Block Island Sound, and
Narragansett Bay. Along with over 100 photographs, Sea Kayaking and
Stand Up Paddling Connecticut, Rhode Island, and the Long Island Sound
provides readers with over 40: Kayak tours, and rough water play
areas, for the beginner and advanced paddler Preferred areas for Stand
Up Paddlers Kayak fishing areas and tips Maps with overviews of the
paddling circuits and launches Utilizing the author’s vast knowledge
of these waters, Sea Kayaking and Stand Up Paddling Connecticut, Rhode
Island, and the Long Island Sound is an exceptionally comprehensive
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resource for all car-top boaters in this region.

Canadian Books in Print
Describes sources of information on canoes, kayaks, rafts, canoeing
gear, and river and ocean conservation, as well as suppliers of canoes
and canoeing equipment

Reflections from Canoe Country
Written by the 1997 National Outdoor Book Award winner, a veteran
kayaking instructor and guide Complete update of a top-selling guide
"Strongly recommended" by the Folding Kayaker newsletter Kayaking is
the fastest-growing segment of the U.S. boating market

Complete Sea Kayak Touring
Your insider guide to the best places and prices Make the most of your
trip to Nova Scotia, New Brunswick and Prince Edward Island The
Canadian Maritimes are filled with many attractions - the Hopewell
Caves, Magnetic Hill, Avonlea, and much more. But how do you make sure
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that you see everything worth seeing? Relax! This easy-to-understand
guide delivers just what you need. Discover: Down-to-earth tripplanning advice What you shouldn't miss - and what you can skip The
best restaurants and hotels for every budget Lots of detailed maps.

Nova Scotia, New Brunswick and Prince Edward Island For
Dummies®
You'll never fall into the tourist traps when you travel with
Frommer's. It's like having a friend show you around, taking you to
the places locals like best. Our expert authors have already gone
everywhere you might go--they've done the legwork for you, and they're
not afraid to tell it like it is, saving you time and money. No other
series offers candid reviews of so many hotels and restaurants in all
price ranges. Every Frommer's Travel Guide is up-to-date, with exact
prices for everything, dozens of color maps, and exciting coverage of
sports, shopping, and nightlife. You'd be lost without us! Come along
with Frommer's Canada and discover some of North America's most
spectacular scenery, from the towering peaks of the Rockies to the
rustic fishing villages of Nova Scotia. Much more comprehensive than
the competition, Frommer's covers all the major cities: Vancouver's
Page 8/23

File Type PDF Sea Kayaking In Nova Scotia 3rd Edition A Guide To Paddling
Routes Along The Coast
hip gallery, dining, and nightlife scenes; the art museums and
architectural highlights of Toronto; Calgary's wild and woolly
Stampede; and Montreal's charming French bistros and cafes. And of
course, we'll show you the very best of Canada's great outdoors, from
hiking in the national parks to biking its lovely backroads. Along the
way, we'll point out all the best places to spot puffins, whales,
polar bears, moose, elk, and more. Our expert authors have logged
thousands of miles throughout Canada. They reveal their favorite
places and experiences, and offer unbiased practical advice that will
help you plan the trip that's right for you, no matter what your
budget.

The Complete Sea Kayaker's Handbook
In this collection, the author writes with the discerning eye of a
poet & the ear of a political commentator. He treats the reader to
descriptions of his many canoeing experiences & to his thoughts on
environmental protection.

Summer Programs for Kids and Teenagers
Page 9/23

File Type PDF Sea Kayaking In Nova Scotia 3rd Edition A Guide To Paddling
Routes Along The Coast
Frommer's Canada
Nootka and Kyuquot Sounds are the next step for sea kayakers who have
enjoyed the Gulf Islands, the Sunshine Coast, Desolation Sound and the
Broken Islands. Its wetter weather and more rugged coastline offer
greater challenges as well as the rewards of pristine sandy beaches,
remote islands, sea caves, rare sea otters, and historic sites.
Although not quite the wilderness it was in the days of the explorers
and fur traders, for those with the necessary skills, it comes close
to the age old Canadian dream of wilderness and freedom. The book
breaks the area down into 49 trips. These are just suggestions for
planning purposes. Once out there, wind and weather will dictate where
you go depending on your skill level. You'll have a more comfortable
trip if you read the weather and trip planning sections before you
finalize too much.

The Whole Paddler's Catalog
Make the most of your trip to Nova Scotia, New Brunswick, and Prince
Edward Island The Canadian Maritimes combines beautiful scenery with
warm hospitality like few other places do. With this easy-to-follow
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guide you'll make sure you find everything worth seeing, from Cape
Breton's breathtaking Cabot Trail to lobster suppers in PEI, and much
more. Discover: Down-to-earth trip-planning advice What you shouldn't
miss -- and what you can skip The best hotels and restaurants for
every budget Lots of detailed maps

Frommer's Canada
A kayak may seem an unlikely place for adventure, but that's exactly
what you'll find in Paddling in Paradise. Author Alison Hughes has
created the definitive guide to sea kayaking in Atlantic Canada.
Whether she is describing the exhilaration of experiencing the world's
highest tides in the Bay of Fundy, or the pure beauty of the coast of
Cape Breton, Hughes shares her deep and genuine conviction that life
is only truly lived with paddle in hand. In Paddling in Paradise,
Alison Hughes describes eight multi-day trips off the coasts of New
Brunswick, Nova Scotia, Prince Edward Island and Newfoundland, ranging
from beautiful nature paddles that neophytes will dream about for the
rest of their lives to adventures that will test the mettle of
experienced sea kayakers and their guides. Photos and a map enhance
each description, and each ends with a Fact File that includes contact
information for outfitters, a list of special preparations or
Page 11/23

File Type PDF Sea Kayaking In Nova Scotia 3rd Edition A Guide To Paddling
Routes Along The Coast
equipment, advice for travelling to nearby cities, detailed directions
to put-in points, and suggestions for whale watching, cycling, and
other activities that visiting kayakers would enjoy. Paddling in
Paradise also includes an introduction to the region and the unique
appeal of sea kayaking as well as a chapter on trip planning, safety,
and all aspects of camping along the shore.

Sea Kayaking Along the New England Coast
The most in-depth guide available to Nova Scotia, from picturepostcard favorites to hidden treats.

Sea Kayaking and Stand Up Paddling Connecticut, Rhode
Island, and the Long Island Sound
You'll never fall into the tourist traps when you travel with
Frommer's. It's like having a friend show you around, taking you to
the places locals like best. Our expert authors have already gone
everywhere you might go -- they've done the legwork for you, and
they're not afraid to tell it like it is, saving you time and money.
No other series offers candid reviews of so many hotels and
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restaurants in all price ranges. Every Frommer's Travel Guide is up-todate, with exact prices for everything, dozens of color maps, and
exciting coverage of sports, shopping, and nightlife. You'd be lost
without us! Frommer's Nova Scotia, New Brunswick & Prince Edward
Island is the premier guide to the Atlantic Provinces, with complete
coverage of the title destinations as well as Newfoundland and
Labrador. You'll get the inside scoop on the best hotels, restaurants,
shopping, and nightlife, as well as the author's picks for the best
travel experiences, including: sea kayaking nova scotia; biking the
cabot trail; hiking Gros Morne National Park; driving along the Viking
Trail in Newfoundland; walking through Annapolis Royal in Nova Scotia;
feasting on fresh lobster and Digby scallops; and more.

Frommer's Nova Scotia, New Brunswick, & Prince Edward Island
with Newfoundland & Labrador
Discover some of the best things about Nova Scotia -- its lighthouses,
beaches, wildlife, and historic sites -- in these full-color travel
guides. The Ultimate Nature Guide is a comprehensive guide and
includes flora, fauna, and the physical landscape. Organized by travel
routes, these handy and informative guides will take you to new places
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and help your plan your visit to Canada's Ocean Playground.

Nova Scotia and Atlantic Canada
It's a Whole New World with Frommer's. Frommer's is packed with
completely up-to-date practical information, exact prices, and candid
insider advice. It's the most authoritative, easy-to-use guide you can
buy. Everything You Need for the Perfect Trip: Great places to stay:
historic hotels, B&Bs by the sea, the best camping sites, and more
Fabulous seafood fresh from the Atlantic: Malpeque Bay oysters, allyou-can-eat lobster suppers, Digby scallops, and more—with the best
places for picturesque waterfront dining A complete guide to exploring
the provinces, from great fishing villages and provincial parks to the
Fortress of Louisbourg and Iceberg Alley The best of the outdoors:
sailing, sea kayaking, fishing, nature walks, day hikes, and
rappeling—plus the best places to spot caribou, puffins, and bald
eagles Detailed, accurate two-color city and regional maps Frommer's.
The Name You Can Trust. Find us online at www.frommers.com

Sea Kayak Nootka & Kyuquot Sounds
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Whatever you do when you travel, get off the highway. Who needs more
bland rest stops and fast food? Get into the heart of things with
Globe Pequot's Off the Beaten Path series. Devoted to travelers with a
taste for the unique, this easy-to-use guide will help you discover
the hidden places in the Maritime Provinces that most tourists miss unsung, unspoiled, and out-of-the-way finds that liven up a week's
vacation, a day trip, or an afternoon. Native or newcomer, use this
guide to find historical and cultural information, detailed maps and
driving directions, admission fees and hours of operation,
restaurants, places to stay and much more. (5 1/2 x 8 1/2, 224 pages,
maps, illustrations)

Sea Kayak Desolation Sound and the Sunshine Coast
With 48 routes spanning Nova Scotia from Briar Island to the Cape
Breton Highlands, from Halifax to Pictou, and everywhere in between,
this guide includes useful information for what gear to pack, safety
concerns, and techniques to make your kayaking expedition as enjoyable
as possible. The new 3rd edition of Sea Kayaking in Nova Scotia
includes new routes, new preface, updated maps and text, 3 eight-page
colour inserts with photos.
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Exploring Nova Scotia

South East England & Channel Islands Sea Kayaking

Paddling in Paradise
Thirty-two great trips, from the challenging Down East Canoe Trail in
Maine to Connecticut's Thimble Islands. (6' x 9', 240 pages)

Maritime Provinces
The Complete Sea Kayaker’s Handbook is a comprehensive guide to the
full sea kayaking spectrum, bringing a fresh approach and a dynamic
voice to the subject. Author of the critically acclaimed Sea Kayaking:
A Woman’s Guide, Shelley Johnson covers all the bases for beginning to
advanced sea kayakers. It’s all here, from selecting the right kayak
and gear to preparing and making an extended tour, mastering the
strokes, rolls, and exit techniques; navigating; and much more.
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Frommer's Nova Scotia, New Brunswick & Prince Edward Island

Canadian Geographic
You'll never fall into the tourist traps when you travel with
Frommer's. It's like having a friend show you around, taking you to
the places locals like best. Our expert authors have already gone
everywhere you might go--they've done the legwork for you, and they're
not afraid to tell it like it is, saving you time and money. No other
series offers candid reviews of so many hotels and restaurants in all
price ranges. Every Frommer's Travel Guide is up-to-date, with exact
prices for everything, dozens of color maps, and exciting coverage of
sports, shopping, and nightlife. You'd be lost without us! Come along
with Frommer's as we explore Canada's pristine Atlantic provinces.
You'll discover quaint fishing villages and lovely bucolic
countryside, where you can enjoy whale watching, sea kayaking,
canoeing, wildlife viewing, hiking, biking, and more. You'll feast on
amazingly fresh seafood, and meet the locals in the most atmospheric
bars and pubs. Our author has traveled every inch of this vast region,
and he's chosen the best places to stay: rustic lodges, elegant B&Bs,
Page 17/23

File Type PDF Sea Kayaking In Nova Scotia 3rd Edition A Guide To Paddling
Routes Along The Coast
mom-and-pop motels, secluded campgrounds, and grand old resorts. He'll
even take you on a memorable adventure to the far-flung provinces of
Newfoundland and Labrador, where you'll enjoy some of the most
spectacular scenery on the continent. With Frommer's in hand, it's a
snap to design the Canadian adventure that's right for you.

Nova Scotia
You'll never fall into the tourist traps when you travel with
Frommer's. It's like having a friend show you around, taking you to
the places locals like best. Our expert authors have already gone
everywhere you might go—they've done the legwork for you, and they're
not afraid to tell it like it is, saving you time and money. No other
series offers candid reviews of so many hotels and restaurants in all
price ranges. Every Frommer's Travel Guide is up-to-date, with exact
prices for everything, dozens of color maps, and exciting coverage of
sports, shopping, and nightlife. You'd be lost without us! Frommer's
Nova Scotia, New Brunswick & Prince Edward Island is the premier guide
to the Atlantic Provinces, with complete coverage of the title
destinations as well as Newfoundland and Labrador. You'll get the
inside scoop on the best hotels, restaurants, shopping, and nightlife,
as well as the author's picks for the best travel experiences,
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including: sea kayaking nova scotia; biking the cabot trail; hiking
Gros Morne National Park; driving along the Viking Trail in
Newfoundland; walking through Annapolis Royal in Nova Scotia; feasting
on fresh lobster and Digby scallops; and more.

The Essential Sea Kayaker
Detailed and timely information on accommodations, restaurants and
local attractions highlight these updated travel guides, which feature
all-new covers, a dramatic visual design, symbols to indicate budget
options, must-see ratings, multi-day itineraries, Smart Travel Tips,
helpful bulleted maps, tips on transportation, guidelines for shopping
excursions and other valuable features. Original.

The Tent Dwellers
Nova Scotia has some of the most spectacular coastline on the
continent. The sea kayak is ideal for exploring those isolated nooks
and crannies, where few other vessels dare to venture. This revised
edition of Sea Kayaking in Nova Scotia is illustrated with enhanced
maps and new photos, with five additional routes, bringing the total
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to 42 of the best coastal paddling routes in the province. Each route
includes departure points, trip lengths, and necessary charts and
maps. Of special note are the safety considerations and the detailed
points of interest.

Canadian Book Review Annual
A directory of summer programs for youth provides information on
location, schedule, staff, costs, and program duration for specialized
camps, academic programs, internships, volunteer opportunities, and
foreign travel programs.

Canoe & Kayak
Provides descriptions and cost and contact information for
restaurants, accommodations, shops, recreation, and attractions, and
offers travel tips for people with special needs.

Sea Kayaking
This paddling guide to Desolation Sound and the Strait of Georgia
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provides historical travel information on a part of the Inner Passage
between Vancouver Island and the BC mainland. Follow the Marine Trail
up the east coast of Vancouver Island with perhaps a digression to
Hornby or Denman islands. Or tackle the savage inflow-outflow winds of
Jervis Inlet to reach the jewel of Princess Louisa Inlet.

Nova Scotia, New Brunswick,?& Prince Edward Island For
Dummies
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